
 

 

 
July 26, 2013 

 

IMPORTANT SAFETY INFORMATION 
      MODEL NUMBER:  MFP-107BCC / MFP-107BCHC 

DESCRIPTION:  Cuisinart 7 Cup Food Processor 
 

Dear Customer: 

 

Conair Consumer Products ULC is conducting a voluntary recall on the Cuisinart brand 7 Cup 
Food Processor:  

 

MODEL NUMBER:  MFP-107BCC, Color: Silver, UPC: 068459080301     
MODEL NUMBER:  MFP-107BCHC, Color: Black Chrome, UPC: 068459093462 

 
 
Cuisinart/Conair Engineering and Quality Assurance have determined that if the user overfills 
the work-bowl when using the slicing portion of the reversible slicing/shredding disc, the disc 
can possibly rise and cause the cutting blade to strike the inner portion of the cover when the unit 
is running and may create a potential laceration hazard.  

Please stop using the product immediately and contact Cuisinart Customer Service for a 
replacement lid and replacement reversible slicing/shredding disc. 
 
In order to ensure your food processor is the one being recalled, please confirm the following: 
 

1. Model # MFP-107BCC or MFP-107BCHC – is located on the bottom of the power base 
2. UPC # 068459080301 (MFP-107BCC) or UPC# 068459093462 (MFP-107BCHC) – is 

located on the bottom of the purchase box 
 

                                                            
MFP-107BCC, Color: Silver  MFP-107BCHC, Color: Black Chrome 
UPC: 068459080301     UPC: 068459093462 

 



 

 

 
                     
Please contact Cuisinart Customer Service Team for a replacement lid and reversible 
slicing/shredding disc by one of our options below: 

 
1. Please email us at consumer_recall@conair.com with your full contact information (name, 

mailing address, telephone) and Cuisinart will respond immediately with instructions. 
 

2. Please call our Toll-free number 1-866-729-2389 to speak with a representative in our 
Warranty Care Centre. 
 

3. If you are in the greater Toronto area, you are welcome to visit our Warranty Care Centre 
at 100 Conair Parkway, Woodbridge, ON L4H 0L2.   
Hours of operation for the Warranty Care Centre are weekdays from 9:00am to 4:00pm, 
please see map below for details. 
 

                     
 
 

4. For further information, please visit our website:    http://www.cuisinart.ca/recall/ 
 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this situation has caused.  Cuisinart is proud to 
consistently produce high quality appliances and we assure you that we will continue to meet 
your expectations and high standards for quality product from Cuisinart. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Conair Consumer Products ULC 


